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Keith Marcille, BranchManager WARNING ZETTER
Safety-Kleen Corp. OWL-HW/E-C-00-0029
600 Central Park Drive

Sanford, Florida 32771
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Safety-Kleen Corp.
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Dear Mr. Marcille:

On August 10 and September 7, 2001 the Department received written notice of potential
violations involving Safety-Kleen Corp. During the review of this information, possible
violations of rules regarding hazardous waste management were noted. These possible violations
are set forth in the “Summary of Potential Non-Compliance Items” section of the attached
inspection report.

You are advised that any activity at your facility that may be contributing to violations of the
above described statutes or rules should be ceased immediately. Operation of a facility in
violation of state statutes or rules may result in liability for damages and restoration, and the
judicial imposition of civil penalties pursuant to Sections 403.727 Florida Statutes.

PLEASE BE ADVISED that this Warning Letter is part-of an agency investigation preliminary to
agency action in accordance with Section 120.57(4), Florida Statutes. The purpose of this letter
is to advise you of potential violations and to set up a meeting to discuss possible resolutions to
any violations and/or civil penalties for which you may be responsible.

This matter may be resolved through the entry of a Consent Order that includes a compliance
schedule and an appropriate penalty. Under the Department's agreement with the United States ,
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), a formal administrative complaint or "Notice of '
Violation" (NOV) must be issued within 300 days of the date of the attached inspection report.
In order to avoid the issuance of a NOV, a Consent Order must be entered well in advance of that

date.
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WARNING LETTER
Safety-Kleen Corp.
OWL-HW/E/C-01-0029

Please contact John White, Hazardous Waste Section, at (407) 893-3323 within ten (10) working
days of receipt of this letter to schedule an informal conference concerning resolution of this
matter.

Sincerely,

Vivian F. Garfein
Director of District Management
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Enclosures: RCRA Inspection Report

cc: FDEP, Tallahassee




